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I am writing in support of HB2002. Reproductive rights belong to individuals and 

should not be decided by legislators. It is my right to make decisions about my health 

in consultation with my physician. Physicians have the right to provide care to their 

patients based upon the science of medicine without interference from people who 

disagree with the  care they are providing. If someone doesn't believe abortion or 

gender-affirming care are right for them, just don't have that kind of care. But they 

should not be allowed to tell me or others what is right for us.  

 

 


